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Crews continue constructing the Jurupa Road underpass support system and  
retaining walls, and work continues on the western span of the Van Buren Bridge.

PROJECT UPDATE
•	 Work on the Jurupa Road retaining wall support systems continues with geomembrane  
	 and cement treated base installations. 
•	 Crews continue to prepare the bridge deck for concrete placement activities in the  
	 coming month.
•	 Underground work at the storm water pump station is planned in the next weeks.  
•	 New sidewalks and driveway approaches were installed on the north side of Jurupa Road 	
	 east of Cedar Street. 

Construction crews performing finishing work for the new driveway and sidewalk installations on Jurupa Road, 
east of Cedar Street. 

Crews continue to install geomembrane, a material that provides a moisture barrier, and cement treated base for 
the retaining wall structure foundation for the Jurupa Road underpass support system. 


